
MEETING MINUTES, FOR THE EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING OF THE S.O.B. 
ALUMNI CHAPTER 

MEETING DATE: FEBRUARY 7TH, 8:00PM  

• Ken Baumann (President) called meeting to order. 

Attendance: Ken, David Gabauer (VP), Mike Saperstein (Immediate Past 
President), & Scott Zimmermann (Secretary), and Dean Katsoupas (Treasurer). 

President’s Report:  

• Ken reported the SOB Alumni chapter business to the Alumni Association at 
the meeting 1/16. The Alumni Association is pleased with increased 
attendance and planned events. 

• Ken reported on The College’s strategic planning. A five year plan covers 
both the curriculum and physical plant. 

• Ken was part of a focus group at Alumni Association meeting. He offered his 
opinion that internships for SOB students are very successful.  College 
should try to expand this to other majors as well.  

• Ken is following up with the new attendees and January’s meeting to keep 
them involved. 

Bowling 

• We have 5 students signed up. Mike has also signed up as an alumni 
bowler.  

• Scott will send out a LinkedIn message every 2 weeks (3-4 times before 
the event). 

• We want to have a take home bag with giveaways for the participants. 
We can get some items from TCNJ and others from the Alumni’s 
employers. 

Deans Council 



• JP Morgan event date has been finalized for March 28th. 

• Mayo Sales Contest – Mike and Ken are involved in the judging. 

Golf 

• We scheduled March 1 at 8PM for a golf outing-related phone call. Ken 
needs to check if the call in number is available. 

• Greg Caiola has been very helpful with regards to us finding sponsors. We 
need to finalize sponsorship levels, etc before doing mailing. 

 

Ken moved to adjourn meeting, Dean 2nd. All were in favor. Meeting adjourned. 

 

Next Executive Board meeting: Tuesday March 6th , 2012, 8PM.  

Next chapter meeting: Monday May 2nd, 2012, 7PM. 

Golf Outing Phone meeting: Thursday March 1, 2012, 8PM. 

 


